
Miss Gaughan’s Newsletter 
Week of December 3rd –December 7th   

Reading & Language Arts 

Reminders 

-We are taking a break from Journeys for 
the month of the December. We will be 

doing a novel study on Shiloh. More 
information regarding this is coming home 

today. 
-Spelling/Grammar – We will be doing 
grammar and spelling from Journey’s 

lesson 22. (Since we won’t get that far 
this year) The skills are vccv  and vcv 

patterns in words for spelling and 
negatives for grammar. The quizzes 
for these skills will be Friday,, 

December 7th . 
-In writing, we will be working on a 

research stimulation task.  

Math 
 -We are  testing chapter 4 will be 

Tuesday,  December 4th.  
-We will begin chapter 5 on 

Wednesday. This chapter focuses on 
factors, multiples, and patterns. 

 
-We will be practicing x10 math facts 

this week. The quiz will be Friday, 
December 7th. 

Science/Social Studies 
We will continue chapter 3 in 
Social Studies this week. This 

chapter focuses on  the 
Lenape.   

-We will have a vocabulary quiz 
on Tuesday, December 4th.  

-We will be testing Monday, 
December 10th. 

-The Diorama project is due  
Friday, December 21st.  

 

-The first trimester ends on 
Tuesday, December 4th.  
-Give a Gift Family Night is 
Thursday, December 6th at 6pm.  
-The district will be sponsoring a 
food drive from 12/3 through 
12/12.  All donations will be 
provided to the Evangelical United 
Methodist Church in Clarksboro. 


